
City of Grant
Notice of Public Hearing

The City of Grant will be holding a public hearing on the proposed FY 2014-2015 budget on
Thursday, May 29, 2014 at 5:30pm.  The public hearing will be held in the City of Grant
Municipal Offices located at 280 S. Maple Street. The property tax millage rate proposed to be
levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing. The proposed budget will
be available for inspection at the Grant Area District Library as well as the City of Grant offices
on or before Tuesday, May 27, 2014. A special meeting to adopt the budget will be held
immediately following the public hearing.

Sherry Powell
Assistant City Manager/Clerk
Interim City Manager
City of Grant

Please print this notice in the next edition.  The sentence “The property tax millage rate
proposed to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing” needs to be

in 11 point boldface font, and the remainder of the body of the ad should be in
regular 12 point font, not in bold.


